
November 15, 2019 

Dear Families, 

 

*Non-perishable food items are being collected for the Fall Food Drive 

through 12/21. 
  

* Book order forms for the month of November were sent home last 

week. If you and your child are interested in buying books, please send 

in the form along with either cash for the correct amount or a check 

made out to Scholastic. If you would like to order online, our class code 

is G8PQQ. Book Orders will be due no later than Tuesday, November 

26th, should you be interested in making a purchase. 

 

*There is no school Wednesday, November 27th-Monday, December 2nd, 

in observance of Thanksgiving and Parent/Teacher Conferences. 

 

*Please return your signed Parent/Teacher Conference Appointment 

Reminder. 

 

*Please send in clean 2 liter soda bottles. 

 

       Have a wonderful weekend! 

       Ms. Favale & Mrs. Hasbrouck 

 


